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From: Hudson, Joe
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 10:48 AM
To: MacClellan, Lee
Subject: Deviations and Design Parameters for Interim Bridge

Lee, 
  
I looked at the deviations that you had on the sheet that you left on my chair and had some others to add 
to the list but I am still looking into detail on few of them.  I can discuss these with you whenever you have 
the time and the COS design criteria sheets are pretty much completed.   Do you have an electronic file 
for the interim bridge structure design criteria sheets that you wanted me to fill out for the transition 
structure?  This looks different than the design criteria sheets that were prepared for the DAP.  Lastly, you 
wanted me to provide information for the Jason Biggs relating to the north portal.  If you still want me to 
do this I could try to track down some files but I think it would help if he detailed each thing he wanted. 
  
Joe Hudson 
206-267-6533 
WSDOT - Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
  


